
BAlUtERS ISLi!\ND SEHER COMPANY 
PO BOX 370
 

BARKERS l:SLAND HC 28531
 

2nd Date: September, 2015 

To: Ed Hardee 

Division of Water Resources 

Water Quality Permitting Section, Non-Discharge Permitting Unit 

1617 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-1617 

Phone (919) 807-6319 

Re: James Creek WWTP permits 

Dear Mr. Hardee, 
Per our conversation on September 1, 2015 Harkers Island 

Sewer Company has no intent of constructing the designed and 
approved WWTP facility within the James Creek Subdivision 
located on Harkers Island NC. As far as Harkers Island Sewer 
Company is concerned the permits may be extinguished by any NC 
authority. 


